South Blendon

—— Reformed Church —

Building Disciples
Growing in Faith

@ Gather (o Worship

Coming Up...

The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm
welcome to our guests. We're glad you worshipped with us!
We invite you to come and worship with us again.
Please join us for coffee and a time of fellowship
following the service.

October 31, 2021

Prelude
Welcome & Announcements

*Praise and Worship

Blessed Be Your Name
Found In You

Prayer
Holy Spirit
King Of Kings

Holy Ghost Stories / Children Dismissed

Scripture Revelation 11:15-19

Message God Wins

Closing Song Doxology / How Great Is Our God
*Parting Blessing

Postlude

* Please stand if you are able

TODAY
Pastor Gary will share a message from the Revelation sermon series.

Nursery - Kelly DeWent

11:15am - Sunday School
No Village Youth Group Evening Meeting

HAPPENING THIS WEEK...

Monday, November 1
7:00pm - Neighborhood Missional Community Team Mesting

Tuesday, November 2
7:00pm - Team Huddles

Thursday, November 4
6:00pm - Neighborhood Missional Community Pray & Play

Saturday, November 6 Move Your Clocks Back Tonight!
9:00 - 10:00am - Sub Order Pick Up (Gym)
10:00am - Neighborhood Missional Community Event

Sunday, November 7
10:00am - Pastor Gary
Nursery - Denise & Brooke Lewis

11:15am - Sunday School
5:30pm - Village Youth Group Meeting (6th - 12th grade)

SOUTH BLENDON REFORMED CHURCH

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, M| 49426
616-669-9872
Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm
Sunday Worship: 10:00am
E-mail: sbrc@southblendon.org  Web Site: www.southblendon.org

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor



I Building Disciples

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at
www.southblendon.org

Service Programs & Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are
available at the welcome center in the lobby.

A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the
office wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the alcove
(the right side of the worship center), down the stairs, thru the double doors.
There is also a TV monitor in the lobby.

Last Week’s Offering

General Fund (Every Sunday)

Sunday Offering $1,015.00
On -Line Giving $1.621.49
Total $2,636.49
Weekly Amount Needed $4,524.69
Building Maintenance Fund (4th Sunday)
Sunday Offering $ 115.00
On -Line Giving $ 00.00
Total $ 115.00
Monthly Amount Requested $1,000.00

Renovation Fund (Sunday & Online) ~ $1,645.76

Prayer Updates....

..Terry Meyers is scheduled for a Heart Catheterization on Nov 2.

...Dave Beurkens is scheduled for back surgery, for a fusion, on Nov 3.
..Lyle & Gina Ball as they struggle with health. Gina's cancer has returned.
...The Steensma family as Bryan, Voni, Drew & Conner all tested positive for
COVID. Conner was hospitalized last week with low oxygen, but was due to
be released last Thursday.

...Rich Boomers is scheduled for knee surgery on November 22. Pray that
this date will not have to change again.

Continuing Prayers...

...Vicky Avink (healing), Howard Avink (American House), Jim Hoffman (Rest
Haven Maple Woods), Roger Kleinheksel (hospice), Marian Koster (pain,
dementia), Brian Rosenau (healing, sugar levels), Lynne Rowan (pancreatic
cancer), Cal Schutte (cancer), Tom TerHaar (bipolar disorder), Our Shut-Ins.

Military...
...David Berghorst, Tyler Gwilt, Jake Meyers, Trevor Veltema.
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Neighborhood Missional Community Pray and Play, Thursday,
November 4 @ 6 pm...Pray & Plays are a great way to have some fun with
our Neighborhood Missional Community. Contribute to a cookout in the back
yard of the parsonage or in the gym, play some games, get to know some
people, and celebrate our impact with the Fall Festival. Sign Up online or at
the bulletin board.

Samaritan's Purse Operation Christmas Child! We will once again be
collecting shoebox gifts for this special ministry! Check your church mailbox
for info! (extra available at the church office & welcome center). Place the
filled boxes under the Christmas Tree in the Lobby, beginning November 7.
If you are not able to get out to shop, Phyl Vruggink will shop for you if you
would like to give her the money. Deadline for drop off is Sunday, November
21. You may contact Phyl at 616-608-2422.

Sheldon Meadows Care Packages...Women's Ministry is collecting
donations again this year to create care packages for the residents of
Sheldon Meadows. The Collection deadline is Sunday, November 21.

ltems Needed: Body wash (full size), lotion (full size), socks, Skinny Pop
(individual size), mints (sugar free), activity books.

Looking For Praise Team Members! Anyone interested in singing or
playing an instrument on the praise team once a month, please talk to Lisa
White or Cindy Jarvis.

Hand2Hand: The item being collected in November is Fruit Cups. The
December item is Pasta Sauce (24oz can or plastic jar from Aldi). Please,
no glass jars. We collect the items the first Sunday of each month. Please
put your donations in the shopping cart in the Lobby. Thank You!



